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Clonea Power National Schools 

Board of Management – Annual Report 2022 


Parents’ Association


The Board of Management would like to thank the Parents Association for all their support and efforts this year. We appreciate all the work that the Parents Association have done for the school by providing funding for buses, ice cream vans, school sports day, Easter eggs and many more.


The BOM also intends to invite a National Parents Council (NPC) representative to a meeting with all current and new parents in September. This meeting is to ensure the positive relationship that exists between the school and the Parents Association continues and develops over the coming years.





The school will reopen on August 31st.


We hope the whole school community enjoys the summer holidays.





Active Flag


The school are delighted to announce that we have achieved the Active Schools Flag. It is a fantastic achievement for the school. We would like to thank the active schools committee and especially Ms. O’Neill for all her hard work and effort in achieving the flag.





Board of Management 2022/2023


Chairperson 	– 	Catherine Power


Treasurer	 – 	Michael Roche


Secretary	 –	 Martin Whelan


Teacher Rep 	– 	Agnes O’Shea


Parent Reps	 – 	Jenny Galvin


			Michael Roche


Community Reps – 	Breda Fitzgerald


			Joe Cahill





Staffing


We would like to wish Ms. O’Neill the very best as she begins her maternity leave in September. 





Summer Works/Buildings


Roof replacement works are due to take place in Ms. O’Shea’s room over the summer holidays.


Emergency works comprising of the emergency lighting, fire alarm upgrade and internal and external fire door installations are due to take place also during the summer holidays





School Ethos


As a catholic school, we would like to commend and congratulate second class on receiving the Sacrament of Communion.


We would also like to wish 5th and 6th class the very best of luck in their preparation for the Sacrament of Confirmation.





Policy Development


Anti-Bullying and child protection policies have been reviewed and ratified.








